
 
 
 
August 26, 2020 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 

 
K-Tube Technologies is a manufacturer and distributor of laser welded 

tubing, and does not melt or produce any of the raw materials used in our 
products.  Our products do not contain the Persistent Organic Pollutants listed in 
the Stockholm Convention, the Aarhus Protocol, or the POPs Regulation EU 
2019/1021.   

 
K-Tube Technologies does not knowingly add or expose raw materials to 

any of the substances currently listed the regulations above, and works to remain 
compliant with the POP rules outlined in the standards. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Rocky Giddens 

 
Environmental and Safety Coordinator 
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